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Plan of management training registrations now open 

 

Council Crown land managers are reminded that OLG and DoI – Land and Water will be running 

training workshops for council staff on the development of plans of management under the new 

Crown Lands Management Act 2016.  

 

The sessions will be held from 31 July to 5 September 2018 in various locations across NSW. 

They will run from 10am to 3pm and will include an opportunity for council staff to ask questions. 

 

For further information and to register for a session please visit: 

http://www.olg.nsw.gov.au/content/council-crown-land-managers-events  

 

Plan of management funding allocation and distribution information 
 
Councils are also reminded that emails from OLG were sent to all council general managers on 
Wednesday 11 July to advise of the council’s plan of management funding allocation, and to 
provide an overview of the funding allocation methodology and distribution process.  
 
A specific FAQ document in relation to plans of management can also be downloaded on the 
OLG’s Crown Land Resources page: http://www.olg.nsw.gov.au/content/council-crown-land-
managers-resources 

 



Further information regarding leases and licensing 

A number of councils have contacted OLG and DoI – Land and Water for information about lease 

and licence issues in the transition period.  

 

Three templates are currently being developed for use by council Crown land managers, in 

relation to short-term leases, general leases and general licences. A transition guide is also in 

development to address common issues. 

 

These documents will be made available on the OLG’s Crown Land Resources page in the near 

future. 
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Where to go for further information 

For further information about the legislation, including the abovementioned support materials and 

details of upcoming training and events visit the OLG Crown Land webpage 

www.olg.nsw.gov.au/crownland.  

General enquiries about OLG’s Crown Land support project should be directed to 1300 117 784 

or by email to councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au. 

Further information on the CLM Act generally, including Native title issues and the Land 

Negotiation Program can be found on the Department of Industry – Lands & Water website. 

  
 
  

http://www.olg.nsw.gov.au/crownland
mailto:councilcrownland@olg.nsw.gov.au
https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/lands

